
Sharing GHSPSA Toronto's celebrations with Sister 
Mary Olga and Sister Marie-Paule for their 50 Years of 

Religious Life 
 
 

 
 
 
A Thanksgiving mass was held at St Thomas Apostles Church and was 
followed by dinner at Golden Boat Restaurant, 5 April 2014. While Sister Mary 
Olga gave out a golden pendant to each attendee, the PSA students 
presented a cheque donation for the senior MIC sisters in lieu of gift as per 
Sister Mary Olga's wish. 
 
 
We are thankful that our Toronto Good Hopers are generously sharing with us 
their joyous event and photos catching the special moments. Follow this link 
to find out more:  
 
https://picasaweb.google.com/lh/sredir?uname=110462928191063075328&ta
rget=ALBUM&id=5999146495469621345&authkey=Gv1sRgCKX2-I73rr-
uKg&feat=email 	
  
 
We are looking forward to sharing the same warm moments with Sr Mary 
Olga in person later this year. 
 
Enjoy & stay tuned. 
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